It was just brought to my attention that you folks plan to DEFUND fire abatement efforts. That
astounds me! Please, do not demonstrate that public safety is NOT YOUR CONCERN. With the
10% expansion you've shown a telling need for MONEY in SOMEONE's pockets - and by
defunding fire abatement efforts in the county, you demonstrate a dangerous lack of concern
about your constituency, again, for MONEY.

Please surprise us: DO THE RIGHT THING.

Dennis Miller
Brooktrails



